
BRITISH COUNCIL LIBRARY VISIT 

“The greatest gift that you can give to yourself is the gift of reading.” - Jim Rohn 

On 19th December 2024, students across classes V-VIII, enrolled in the YLE/KET/PET 

programme, from Delhi Public School, Sector 45, Gurgaon, embarked on an enriching 

educational excursion to the esteemed British Council Library in New Delhi. This visit aimed 

to expose students to a world-class library environment, cultivate a love for reading, and 

provide them with a valuable learning experience. 

The students were awestruck by the library’s vast and diverse collection, encompassing a 

wide range of books, journals, and digital resources. The serene and inspiring ambience of 

the library fostered a love for learning and encouraged students to explore the fascinating 

world of literature. After browsing through the captivating array of books, a group 

photograph was taken in the Char Bagh area of the premises, capturing a memorable moment 

of the literary journey. 

As part of the visit, students watched the movie “Dolittle.” This whimsical adventure, set in 

the lush English countryside, beautifully portrayed the extraordinary bond between humans 

and animals. Through Dr. Dolittle’s journey, students learned valuable lessons in empathy, 

respect, and the importance of harmonious coexistence with nature. 

This visit to the library proved to be an invaluable experience for the students. It ignited a 

passion for reading and equipped them with the necessary skills to navigate the world of 

information effectively. 

 

 

 


